New members September

New members keep rolling in to our club - three in the last three months.  

At the September meeting we welcomed Cheri Yavu-Kama-Harathunian to club membership.  Cheri is the Co-ordinator of the Nulloo Yumbah Learning Spirituality and Research Centre at the Central Queensland University.  Her interests vary from the study of and research into Ancient Hebrew and Ancient Greek to being a singer/song writer.  

We look forward to learning more about Cheri.  
[image: image1.jpg]§9




